

20th November 2020

Dear Parent,

I am delighted to inform you that, following a national recruitment process, Endeavour Learning Trust has appointed Mrs Victoria Hill to the post of Headteacher at Tarleton Academy. Her start date will be after the Easter break in 2021.

Obviously we were looking for a very special candidate to be successful. I am pleased to say that Mrs Hill has the necessary experience and passion needed to lead Tarleton Academy on the next exciting phase of its journey.

I am sure you will join me in welcoming her to the Academy when she takes up her post at the start of the Summer Term next year.

On visiting the school during the recruitment process Mrs Hill was struck by the open, honest and friendly atmosphere at the school, as well as the positive relationships that are always evident. The sense of purpose and learning was tangible

Mrs Hill was thrilled to be offered the position, is very excited about becoming the Headteacher and looks forward to meeting you all.

With very best wishes,

Mrs L A Gwinnett Executive Headteacher and CEO of Endeavour Learning Trust